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McGRAW-HILIL, BUILDING
330 WEST 42n0 STREET

NEW YORK, N.Y.

December 24

19 & 0

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter of
December 19 advising us of two
corrections to be made in BETTER
BASKETBALL.

I have passed this information
along to Mr. Hyland of our Production
Department and the corrections will be
made for the next printing.

Sincerely,

St o




